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27th September 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 5 and Year 6 - Parent Workshop 
 
We would like to invite you into school to take part in a Maths workshop on Wednesday 2nd 
October 3:45pm - 4:30pm. During the session we will discuss how we teach Maths at St James. 
 
We want to encourage all of our children to be Maths Masters and would like to demonstrate 
Maths techniques to you so that you feel confident to support your children at home as they move 
towards their SATS. 
 
Please fill out the reply slip below and return it to school with your child. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Kind regards  
 
 
Mr Monaghan 
Maths Co-ordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
               
 

Year 5 and Year 6 Maths Workshop 
 
I will attend the session on Wednesday 2nd October 3:45pm - 4:30pm 
 
Child’s Name        
 
Parent/Carer Name        
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